The Salvation Army Australia Eastern Territory



Information from HR:

The announcement by Commissioner Condon has explained the very necessary business decision made in regard to providing appropriate office accommodation for Territorial Headquarters.

Obviously this move impacts on us all, some more than others. I want to assure you that it is our intention to work closely in a consultative manner with all employees to ensure a voice in all aspects of the re-location.

In order to do this, we have put together a consultative group that will commence meeting within a week. This group will meet regularly to receive advice regarding progress, have input into negotiable aspects of the new building and report back to the Dept. They will bring your concerns about practical issues regarding the move to the group for discussion, consultation and hopefully a suitable resolution. This group will then report to the Steering Committee which is led by Commissioner Jan Condon and has already commenced meeting.

At the moment this group consists of:

Rhondda Cook Property Dept Sarah Giordano Finance Dept Mission Dept Lt Col Simone Robertson Mission Dept Major Ray Lotty Mission Dept tba **CPR Dept** Leigh Cleave Daniel Kensey HR Dept Tony Beale IT Dept Salvos Stores Maria Bauer

All other Departments will be represented and you will be advised of the name of that person asap.

You may have many questions today and will definitely think of things within the next few weeks. In that regard, an email address has been established, <u>relocationenquiries@aue.salvationarmy.org</u> which can be used for any questions, comments and /or suggestions.